-----Original Message ——-
From: Jan Denyer
Sent: 25 July 2021 16:03

To: Planning szimsW
Subject: Planning ref: econd Avenue

Dear Sir/Madam
It has come to my notice concerning the above planning application which is for a two bedroom
detached bungalow tobe squeezed in at the side of the above property.

| live afew doors down the Avenue and this will have adetrimental impact on Second Avenue and
will set precedent (ifapproved) for future gardenin-fill developments. Thisisnotthe firsttime an
application has been put forward for property to be builtin small gardens and most probably not the
last. The Avenues are in Conservation area and this particular house already has seven bedrooms
and adding a two bedroom detached bungalow to the plot will potentially make this a multi-
occupancy dwellingin a much coveted residential area.

Thanking you for yourtime and consideration,

Yours faithfully
Mrs. lanice Denyer
51a Second Avenue
FrintononSea
CO139LY

Sentfrommy iPad



